
 

Dear IB Parents/Guardians, 
 

The IB Newsletter is intended to share 
information about Bayview’s IB Programme 
with parents and guardians. We look forward 
to celebrating our students’ 
accomplishments and providing an overview 
of upcoming assessments, opportunities, and 
dates. We hope you will find this to be 
informative and we welcome your questions 
and feedback. 
 

We have had an exciting year!  Students 
have tackled challenging coursework, 
completed their Group 4 Project, 
participated in several enrichment 
opportunities including trips to the Aga Khan 
Museum, the Alpha Group, and the opera!  
 

They have undertaken various CAS activities 
including but not limited to, climbing the CN 
Tower for the United Way, Skiing at 
Horseshoe Valley and painting at our Paint 
Lounge event.  
 

We are pleased to have facilitated the 5th 
annual IB Student Conference at Green 
Acres Day Camp and are very proud to 
have hosted our first IB Alumni Conference 
which saw the return of 120 IB Graduates to 
mentor our current IB students.   

 

Our students and Programme are thriving. 
Thank you to our administrators, teachers, 
support staff, parents and students for their 
ongoing and tireless efforts.  

 

We wish you all a very safe and happy 
summer.  
 

Kind Regards, 
Lara Joffe and Roger Israel 

 

Message from the 
Coordinators 

 

JULY 

6 
 

Exam Results Released 

AUGUST 

14 
 

Diplomas Ready for Pickup 
Please call before coming 

SEPTEMBER 

6 
 

First Day of School  
(Gr11 and Gr12 Students) 

SEPTEMBER 

13 
 

IB Student Conference  
(Camp Green Acres) 

SEPTEMBER 

14 
 

Bayview SS Club Fair 
(CAS Opportunities) 

 

"The future belongs to those who 
believe in the beauty of their dreams” 
 

 -  E leanor  Roosevel t  

2016-2017 GRADUATES 
Congratulations to our IB Class of 2017!  
It has been a pleasure working with all of our candidates and we wish them 
the best of luck in their post-secondary endeavors. We hope that they will be 
able to join us in December 2017 for the IB Alumni Conference and look 
forward to hearing about their newest adventures.  
 

ACCESSING RESULTS / TRANSCRIPT REQUESTS 
Exam results will be officially released Thursday, July 6.  IB will send results to the 
post-secondary institutions that have been designated by your son/daughter. 
Future transcript requests should be made directly through the IBO website.   

IB IN YORK REGION 
Next year, the YRDSB will welcome 4 additional IB schools. Thank you to our 
Bayview staff for supporting this initiative, providing expanded access to the IB 
for students in York Region. Next year, Bayview will be welcoming a new cohort 
of 116 students and we are looking forward to working with them. 
 

SUMMER MISSION FOR GRADE 11 STUDENTS 
Continue to seek out and develop CAS experiences. 
Students are expected to return in September with a detailed outline  
for their Extended Essay. 
 
Upcoming Events/Dates 

JUNE 2017 

 @ bssnews1 

 
lara.joffe@yrdsb.ca 
roger.israel@yrdsb.ca  

 

For more info… 

http://ibo.org/en/programmes/diploma-programme/assessment-and-exams/requesting-transcripts/
mailto:lara.joffe@yrdsb.ca
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